
            

Free Book Scheme 2025-2026 

 

All children from Junior Infants to 6th Class will receive all textbooks, copies and 

folders. 

Stationery will also be provided for children in Junior Infants and Senior 

Infants.  

All textbooks will remain the property of Ennis National School. Your child will 

have the use of them for the year and will be expected to look after them. 

They will be returned, in good condition, to the class teacher in June. 

Workbooks and copies that your child has written into, may be kept by you and 

disposed of as you wish. 

You will receive a Book List in June, detailing all the books/copies/ stationery 

your child will use during the year. 

Parents/Guardians of Infants (Junior & Senior) will not need to purchase any 

supplies for their child. Books, copies, folders and stationery will be provided 

by the class teacher at the beginning of the school year. 

Parents/Guardians of children in 1st to 6th class will only need to provide the 

items in the yellow box on the Book List. 

All other textbooks, workbooks, copies and folders (in the grey box) will be 

provided by the school and your child will receive these on return to school at 

the end of August. 

 

 


